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Dear	Co-Laborers	in	Christ,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 								 														December	2018	
	 	
Greetings	in	the	name	of	our	Lord	and	Savior	Jesus	Christ!	
	
Isaiah	7:14	“Behold,	a	virgin	shall	conceive	and	bear	a	Son,	and	shall	call	His	name	Immanuel.”	
	
We	praise	the	Lord	for	His	continued	blessings	here	on	the	North	Shore	of	Kauai	since	our	last	prayer	letter!	I	am	excited	to	share	the	
good	news	that	 I	had	the	privilege	to	 lead	Jeremy	and	Kenye	to	the	Lord	during	marriage	counseling	on	a	Thursday	night	around	our	
dining	 room	 table.	 I	 married	 them	 that	 following	 Saturday,	 and	 they	 followed	 the	 Lord	 in	 believer’s	 baptism	 following	 our	 Sunday	
service.	 It	was	definitely	a	 life	changing	and	exciting	week	for	Jeremy	and	Kenye.	Praise	the	Lord	that	He	allowed	me	to	have	a	small	
part	in	it!!	Please	pray	for	them	as	they	start	their	new	walk	in	Christ!			
	

	

				 					 					 	
																																									
	
As	we	reflect	on	all	God’s	goodness	this	past	year,	words	could	never	express	our	gratitude	and	thankfulness	for	all	you,	our	supporting	
churches,	 and	 family	have	done	 for	us.	Not	only	 in	 your	 financial	 gifts,	 but	 also	 in	 your	 steadfast	prayers	over	 this	ministry	 and	our	
family.	You	are	like	the	hands	of	Aaron	and	Hur	holding	up	Moses’	arms	during	the	battle;	we	will	be	forever	grateful	for	each	and	every	
one	of	you.	As	we	celebrate	our	Savior’s	birth	this	Advent	Season,	our	prayer	for	you	all	is	that	the	Lord’s	richest	and	greatest	blessings	
be	yours	each	and	every	day.			

	
We	want	to	thank	you	so	much	for	being	faithful	partners	with	us	as	we	continue	to	minister	to	the	islanders	of	Kauai	and	the	Pacific.	
Your	faithful	prayers	and	sacrificial	giving	allows	us	to	minister	where	God	has	called	us!		
	
Serving	the	Lord	on	Kauai,	
Bro.	George,	Patty	and	Priscilla		

	
	

	

Mission	Address:	
WWNTBM	
P.O.	Box	725	
Kings	Mountain,	NC	28086	
Telephone:	(704)	730-1440	

Field	Address:		
George	Milgrim	

P.O.	Box	112	
Kapaa,	HI	96746	

Kauai/Micronesia	


